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Hello,
 
I’d like to comment on the proposed revisions to the FMLA forms.  
 
In particular, I’d like to see on the WH-381 andWH-382 (Eligibility and Designation Notices)
a place where the employer can state how much remaining FMLA is available for the
employee (particularly where companies use a rolling calendar year).   Thank you.
 
Sincerely,
 

______________________________ 
Rachel Warden | HR Specialist, Human Resources
Ag Processing Inc | 12700 West Dodge Road | Omaha, NE 68154
Phone: 402.492.7787| Fax: 402.498.5548
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